
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
June 27, 2013  
 
Dear Sandy, 
 
On behalf of the BirthWorks Board of Directors, it is my sincere pleasure to welcome 
you to the BirthWorks International Board of Directors.  Your application to be our 
Treasurer has been reviewed and accepted by all current members of our Board.  We are 
very impressed with your credentials and experience and feel confident that you will help 
our organization to move forward with a fiscally sound strategy. 
 
We are also very thankful for the ongoing accounting work you have provided as a 
volunteer for our organization.  This is very generous and heartfelt and is a demonstration 
of your high moral character. 
 
We are truly grateful for your dedication and commitment to BirthWorks and look 
forward to having you as a member of our team. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cathy Daub 
 
President of BirthWorks International 


